
Rt. 12, Frederick, j4d. 21/04 
4/2007 

Dear 11r. Young, 

This letter, returned to me today, is addressed to the man who signed himself as 
I address bin,  from Fort 4eade. 

Es is there and the letter is deli verable. 

Ns is probably at the National SeeurittAgenoY. the Central Security Service 
or the Freedotrt of Information Center of the Army Intelligence Agency. 

Perhaps he can be reached there by the code designatioO_MIIA#4411. 

But he is there. His letter from there to me is dated April 6. 
Why it was not delivered I do not kow. 

This is what is °ailed a Freedom of Information appeal. The law specifies a time 
kimit. To avoid any later problems I would Jana appreciate it if the Utter were sent 
there again so that when received it will show the postmarking of the day I mAiled it 

Because his letter does not indicate rank I assume be is a civilian. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

4areld Weisberg 

To William H. Jenkins. First two organizations on letterhead, last on envelope. 


